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 French Gulch-Whiskeytown School  

Thank you to our students and staff who placed new flags on the headstones of our 

French Gulch veterans buried in the local FG cemetery last week to commemorate 

Veterans Day. Thank you to our own Mr. Wilkerson, (Mr. Dude), who shared his 

experiences as a draftee during the Vietnam era with the students. It is an honor to 

remember our veterans both past and present who have served our country. 

 

Mr Wilkerson served in the Navy for 6 

years including an 18 month deployment 

on the USS Oriskany. The decommissioned 

aircraft carrier was scuttled off the shore of 

Florida to create an artificial barrier reef in 

2006. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms.Hill and 

Mateo check the name on a headstone. 

 

Addie’s eagle eye found old flags and 

replaced them with new ones.  

 

 

The entire Staff of FGWS wishes all in our school community a warm, 

happy and safe Thanksgiving week. See you on Monday, November 29!   

  
Upcoming Events 

 
Thanksgiving Break  

November 22-26 
 

December 9 
Picture Day 

 
Winter Break  

Dec 23-January 10 
School resumes January 11 

 

LUNCH MENU 

 
Menu for November 29-Dec 3 

TBA 

Monday:  

Tuesday:  

Wednesday:  

Thursday:                       

Friday:  

Milk served at every meal 

 

 

 
 


